
From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health
To: "andrea.wing@shell.com"; "sunny@vintnersdist.com"
Cc: "Heikkila, Sara"; "shane.olton@aecom.com"; "mark.williams@us.bureauveritas.com"; John Ellis; Khatri, Paresh,

Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Meeting to discuss Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000254 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600101231, Shell #13-5266,

1800 Powell Street, Emeryville, CA 94608
Date: Thursday, February 02, 2017 10:29:00 AM

Dear Ms. Wing and Mr. Goyal,

ACDEH is contacting you to reschedule a meeting to discuss the status of the above referenced case.  We would like
to set aside two hours for the meeting and are offering the following dates and time frames from which to choose:

Thursday, March 2, 2017 between 9 and 11 am

Tuesday, March 7, 2017, between 1 and 3 pm

Thursday, March 9, 2017 between 1 and 3 pm

Please let me know your preference or if the above proposed dates are not suitable for you by Wednesday,
February 9, 2017.       Thank you.

Sincerely,
 
Anne Jurek, MS, California GIT 731
Professional Technical Specialist II (Geology)
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
(510) 567-6721;  Ext. 36721
anne.jurek@acgov.org
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